
 12-29- 2014 - 2014 END OF THE YEAR MEETING 
Present: 
 
Councilman Cheryl L. Earl 
Councilman Leonard R. Hochadel  
Councilman David L. Montgomery 
Councilman Douglas J. Morrell 
Supervisor Beverly A. Gambino 
 
Also Present: 
 
Highway Superintendent Donald Hopkins 
Town Clerk Betsy A. Marsh 
9 guests 
 
The Sardinia Town Board held its 2014 End of the Year meeting on December 29, 2014, at the Town Hall/Community 
Center.  The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM with the Pledge to the Flag. 
 
The Supervisor stated that the approval of the bills was the only item of business she had to conduct, and on 
a motion by Earl, seconded by Hochadel, Warrant #13 of 2014, including vouchers #739 through #782, and 
totaling $33,653.64, of which $15,678.90 was General Fund, $6,564.22 was Highway Fund, $11,285.96 was Fire 
District Fund, and $124.56 was Lighting District Fund, was approved for payment.  Carried, 5 ayes, 0 noes. 
 
Highway Superintendent Don Hopkins reported that the two surplus Highway Dept. trucks have now been listed on 
Auctions International, and the bids for them are currently $9,100.00 for the 1994 International 4x4, and the 2001 
pickup truck is up to $1,775.00.  He stated that the bidding will continue until January 6th.   
 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, on a motion by Gambino, seconded by Hochadel, 
the meeting was adjourned at 6:34 PM.  Carried, 5 ayes, 0 noes.  
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Betsy Marsh, Town Clerk 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          


